Dear Honorable Senators,
| am writing today to urge quick passage of SB 870 the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact.

Our nation's method of choosing the President is archaic, lopsided and arguably racist. The NPVIC will
greatly help to restore the balance of 'One Person, One Vote .

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Molly Beard

Portland, OR 97217



